gton Street West
uite 2300, PO, Box 128

Nicki Pellegrini

Regulatory Coordinator

Direct Phone: (416) 203-4466

E-mail: nicki.pellegrini@macleoddixon.com

November 2, 2010
BY E-MAIL & RESS

Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary
ONTARIO ENERGY BOARD
P.O. Box 2319

2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor
Toronto, Ontario M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli:

Re: EB-2010-0229: Hydro One Networks Inc. Amendment of Electricity Distribution
Licence

Association of Power Producers of Ontario (APPrO) - Notice of Change of Counsel

As counsel for APPrO in the captioned proceeding, please be advised that effective immediately,
please replace Ian Mondrow with Lisa DeMarco as new solicitor of record.

All correspondence should be directed to the attention of:

Elisabeth (Lisa) DeMarco Telephone: (416) 203-4431
Macleod Dixon LLP Facsimile: (416) 360-8277
Toronto-Dominion Centre Email: elisabeth.demarco@macleoddixon.com

TD Waterhouse Tower

79 Wellington Street West, Suite 2300
P.O. Box 128

Toronto, ON M5K 1H1

Please amend your records to reflect the new solicitor of record with reference to the above-
referenced matter.
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If you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours truly,
. ! .
: é/f;} i'f / s '

Nicki Pellegrini
Regulatory Coordinator
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C. D. Butters (APPrO)
J. Brooks (APPrO)
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Macleod Dixon ..



